SUN LAKES COMMUNITY THEATRE
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING

OCTOBER 11TH, 2012

COTTONWOOD COUNTRY CLUB

CALL TO ORDER: 7PM

WELCOME: President Linda Caton welcomed members to the first meeting of the general membership of SLCT.

NEW MEMBERS: Linda acknowledged three new members. One of the new members agreed to name tagging the membership at our next meeting scheduled for November 8th, 2012.

TREASURER’S REPORT: Jeanne reported that SLCT has (not counting upcoming expenses associated with the fall play) $28,037.96 in checking and $16,520 in savings. Jeanne also reported on an estimated yearly budget that detailed SLCT expenses. Jeanne tendered her resignation as treasurer therefore SLCT is seeking her replacement. Jeanne performed a wonderful service to SLCT and will be missed.

OUTGOING BOARD MEMBERS: Linda recognized Merrie Crawford and Phyllis Novy for their past contributions as board members.
SUMMER PLAY: Linda reported on the summer play “Don’t Drink The Water” that she directed.

MISSION STATEMENT: Sue reported on the revised SLCT mission statement.

S.W.O.T. Michael reported on the number of meetings the board had since April. A brief description was given on the strengths, weaknesses, opportunities, and threats that confront the SLCT.

IMPROVABLES: Phyllis talked about the SLCT improve group and that it will be available for future performances.

MURDER AT CAFÉ NOIR: Director Sandy and actors performed a “snippit” the fall play with Grace reporting a sold out week. A “working dress rehearsal” on 10/28/12 will be available to the public at $10pp.

